11/22/2020

Seascape Property Owners Association
Post Office Box 367
Seabrook, Texas 77586
Seascapepoa.com

Dear Homeowners,
Enclosed is a list of the current Board of Directors for Seascape Property Owners Association.

Chairman:  Matt Singer		Vice Chairman:  Cody DeVepo
Secretary:  Karen Hinton		Treasurer:  Sharon Soto	
Trustee:  Josh Perrella
	Trustee: David Brown—Stepping down   Open Position
	Trustee: Dori Nelson—  Stepping down   Open Position

Each of these board members has elected to remain on the Board of Directors for 2021. However, if you, as a homeowner, would like to apply for a position, please enter your information on the attached form and mail to SPOA, Post Office Box 367, Seabrook, TX 77586, no later than January 1, 2021.
At the annual meeting on January 12, 2021, a vote will be taken for nominations.  The duly elected Trustees will vote on the officers at the first meeting of the Board, after being elected by the membership.



TO: 	Seascape Board of Directors
FROM:______________________________________________
                        Please print
ADDRESS:____________________________________________ 
                        Please print
PHONE NUMBER:_______________________________________

As a homeowner, I would like to place my name on the ballot for the 
2021 Board of Directors for Seascape Property Owners Association. 
I have the following qualifications that I feel would benefit the homeowners’ association:
____________________________________________________
____________________________________________________
____________________________________________________
____________________________________________________
I understand that missing 3 board meetings within one year may mean that I could be discharged from serving on the board of directors.
____________________________________________________
Signature 								Date 

Please visit our website which has current information on events, meetings, and documents.
seascapepoa.com 

If you would like to be on our Seascape email list, please sign up on the website or send an email to our Secretary, Karen Hinton, at dkjhin@swbell.net 
